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Queen’s Message 

  

   I recently received a “thinking of you card” that included 

the saying:  

 

Behind every success is effort …  

Behind every effort is passion …  

Behind every passion is someone with the courage to try 

 

 I have thought a lot about this lately, and realized how 

much this applies to the ladies of Nydia Temple.  This year is 

a milestone in our history; turning 100 hundred doesn’t 

happen often, and we need to celebrate that.  But also, we are trying new things 

and being very success at them.  This combination of old traditions and new 

customs has us reflecting back and looking forward both. 

  

 Individually we are Princesses, and collectively we are Ladies of the Household 

- family to me.  I have experienced this myself and see it happening all around me.  

We are supporting each other, encouraging each other, comforting each other, and 

enjoying each other. 

 

 We have come a long way so far this year, and still have more to come.   

 

Love to you all, Queen Kathy 
 

Nydia Temple - celebrating 100 years of helping kids and making memories 

 Did You Know…? 
 

 Did you know that the Shriners Hospitals for Children recently adopted a new 

slogan? Yes, it is: “The most amazing care, anywhere.” The hospital system is 

transitioning to a health care system, and among the changes is the creation of this new 

slogan. I will be talking about some of these changes when I visit the clubs starting later 

this summer.  
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Disaster Strikes Portland Art Museum!   
Changes to the Supreme Queen’s Official Visit  

 As you may know, the ballroom at the Portland Art Museum was damaged when the 

ceiling collapsed a few weeks ago, and all events there have been cancelled. I am very 

sad, but glad no one was hurt, especially any of our ladies or guests. My team has been 

working to make lemonade out of lemons, and we have a solution that will make our 

100th a very unique celebration. 

 First, the ceremonial – we will hold the ceremonial and the Supreme Queen’s Official 

Visit at the Al Kader Shrine Center. We know how to do this and can do it well. 

 Second, the evening celebration – I am very excited to tell you that our banquet will 

be at the World of Speed Museum in Wilsonville. It is beautiful, and amazing, and HUGE! 

This world class, non-profit museum has many educational programs, and thru a 

partnership with the Portland Shriners Hospital, has provided opportunities for our patients. 

Holding events such as our banquet helps fund these programs. 

 After the ceremonial and unit performances at the Shrine Center, we’ll go to the 

World of Speed. Reserved exclusively for our group, we’ll enjoy social hour among the 

museum exhibits, with guides available to share their expert knowledge. Women in Racing, 

Mario Andretti and Andy Granatelli features, and the Wall of Sound are current special 

exhibits on display. One of the bars for the evening will actually be in a fun location – you 

have to see it!  When it is time for dinner, we will be “transported” to another section of 

the museum into our gala celebration. Our catering and décor vendors will be the same so 

the menu will be as we originally planned. There will be a special historical revue to share 

and celebrate 100 years; don’t forget to spend some time looking at the items on the 

history table. 

 This journey to get to our 100th celebration has been both exciting and bittersweet. 

I have cried more than a few tears as my vision for our special day collapsed. However, 

now I feel renewed in anticipation of our new plans. I am grateful to all of you for your 

support and understanding and look forward to sharing our celebration day together. Your 

attendance will make our event complete! So, instead of looking back at the past, we’re 

looking to the future as we celebrate 100 years of helping kids and making memories. 

 Love to you all – Queen Kathy 

Specifics for October 8th: 

Candidates arrive at the Al Kader Shrine Center at noon 

Ceremonial begins at 1:30 pm in Harrington Hall 

Following ceremonial, unit performances in Harrington Hall 

Pictures in Harrington Hall 

Banquet following at the World of Speed Museum, 27490 SW 95th Ave. Wilsonville 

Very short distance (1.8 miles to be exact) from the Shrine Center, plenty of free parking 

Doors open 6 pm (no earlier due to museum hours) 

Banquet begins at 7 pm 

Deadline for purchasing banquet tickets is extended to Sept. 27th 

Any $10 transportation purchase will be reimbursed  



4 

Food Caravan Dinner 
October 19, 2019 

5:30pm 
 

CELEBRATING 50 YEARS OF  
WOODSTOCK … PEACE, MAN 
Sponsored by Nydia Temple and  

the Hospital Support Group 
 

Pull out your Hippie attire, put on your best  
bellbottoms and tie dye shirts 

 
 

Tickets Available at Shrine Center 
503-682-4420    $22.00 

 

Menu:                                      

Barbequed Chicken 

Potato Salad    Cole Slaw 

Baked Beans    Chips 

 

Appetizers: 

Mini hot dogs with condiments 

Veggie and fruit trays with dips 

Chili (small bowls) 

 

Dessert: 

Brownies (with and without) 

Ice Cream 

 

No-host bar:  featuring Purple Haze Beer made by Brew Club 
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BAKER CITY FOOTBALL GAME 

By Pr. Royal Holly Austin 

 So many of the things we do help support our Shriners in their hospital support.  A 

particularly fun activity is the East/West Football Game, held the first weekend every August. 

 The players and cheerleaders, who are hand selected throughout Oregon, feel so 

fortunate to be part of this elite group.  They are treated quite well and are housed and 

fed.  It’s a very positive feeling and is well received. 

 Saturday morning is a parade in Baker City.  Many of the Shriner units participate in 

the parade.  There is a Hospital Support float and, best of all, there is a Daughters of the 

Nile float.  This year it was decorated with yellow and hot pink, and it even had hay bales 

for seating.  Apparently the horses liked our float a lot.  We had several people riding on 

the float, and those who were walking passed out bubbles left over from our 100th birthday 

party in April. 

 The weekend ended with the evening East/West Football game.  It was amazing how 

after only one week of practice together, each team was able to work together beautifully.  

It was a well fought game with the West winning.   

 During half-time the steer which was raised for the purpose of auction was sold many 

times over.  By the time the steer was auctioned and donated back a few times, it became 

very obvious that this was a serious fundraiser. 

 It is certainly a bonding experience, not only for our own Nile members, but also with 

our Shriners as we all relax.  This event is a very fun time, and I encourage everyone to 

enjoy every moment.  Hee ha! 
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NORTHWEST DAZE 2019 REPORT 

PQ Judy C Smith, General Chair, Pr. Holly Austin, Co-chair 

Sub-Committees: 

 Registration and Marketplace:  Pr. Holly Austin 

 Food:  Pr. Carol Pratt and Pr. Holly Austin 

 Silent Auction and Raffle Quilt: Pr. Penny MacKinnon 

 Hospitality: Pr. Nancy Coddington with Bar Tenders, Barb and John Wilde 

 Transportation: PQ Sharon Kelley 

 Seminars: PQ Jennifer Moyer and PQ Judy Smith 

 Tours: Pr Donna Gray 

 Formal Banquet: Nydia Temple Sewing Committee 

 Programs: T- Shirts, Promotions, and Dilly Dilly Degree, PQ Judy Smith 

 

ATTENDANCE: 

 Registration fees were $95 and covered 5 meals, all seminars, and special events 

such as the Dilly Dilly Degree.  Tours, T-Shirts, and Raffle tickets were the only extra 

expenses.  The hospitality area had donated food snacks available all day long.  We did 

allow some to register for the Saturday evening formal banquet only,  at a cost of $35.  

All meals were buffet with the exception of the formal banquet which was a served Prime 

Rib and Shrimp Dinner.  All who attended the banquet received an acrylic Raindrop 

Ornament as a favor and souvenir of the weekend.  

 Twenty temples were represented for a total registration of 164 in attendance (11 

of those only paid and attended the formal banquet) – 25 men were in attendance.  160 

attended the Formal banquet and we comped 8 guests. Temples registered:  Numbers 1, 

2, 4, 5, 6, 12, 13, 17, 40, 54, 62, 76, 79, 92, 100, 103, 104, 115, 157, and 158.  The 

largest attendance was Nydia with 62 registered.  Areas represented were: Oregon, 

Washington, California, Idaho, Ohio, Minnesota, Florida, Montana, Texas, Alberta, and British 

Columbia. 

  

DISTINQUISHED GUESTS: 

 4 Past Supreme Queens 

 8 reigning Queens 

 4 Elected and Appointed Supreme Officers including Supreme Prs. Royal, Tirzah, and 

  Badoura 

 4 Supreme Temple Standing Committee Appointees 

 1 Supreme Special Committee Appointee 

 6 Supreme Temple Goodwill Ambassadors 

 3 Supreme Temple American Flag Escorts 

 2 Supreme Temple Banner Escorts 

 2 Daughters of the Nile Foundation Board members 

 1 Canadian Trustee 

 Grand Master of Masons in Oregon   

 Potentates of Al Kader and Affi  Shrine Temples 
Continued  pg 7 
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DONATIONS 

 Donations (not including the silent auction and the raffle quilt) came to a  value of 

$2097.83.  Because of these generous donations, we were able to offset many bills and 

ended up making a profit even with our very low registration and meal fees. 

  Items earmarked for DON foundation: 

   bar tips: $145 

   marketplace donations: $30 

   banquet pass the fez donations: $707 

   big quilt ticket sales: $1420 

   silent auction receipts: $2213 

    total : $4515 

Total to be donated to the Daughters of the Nile Foundation. 

$8569 

 Many thanks to all who made “Raindrops and Roses” a very successful and fun 

event for this 100th Year of Helping Kids and Making Memories at Nydia Temple No. 4! 

 

PQ Judy C Smith, General Chair 

Pr. Holly Austin, Co-Chair 
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North/West Daze Hospitality Room Appreciation 
 Did you have the opportunity to go to North/West Daze? If so, 

did you have a chance to mosey back to the Hospitality Room? I sure 

hope so, because there was fabulous food and snacks that were 

available to all who were there! 

 When the request for donations for food went out, many Nydia 

Temple members answered the call by opening their pocketbooks and pantries to provide 

delicious morsels to share with all who attended. Treats included fresh northwest cherries, 

cookies, snack bars, chips, chicken salad, ham rollups, fresh veggies, and even Jack 

Daniels candies that came all the way from Tennessee. Cash donations were also received 

that allowed others to go out and purchase items to provide more variety. Beverages 

including coffee (oh so important first thing in the morning!), water, and sodas from the 

bar area were also provided. 

 A special thank you to Potentate Todd Weedman who allowed us to use the bar 

area and provided beverages free of charge and the dynamic duo of the Wilde’s (Pr. 

Barbara and spouse) who worked their magic in that realm. Also many thanks go to 

Princesses who provided assistance for the Hospitality Room and ensured that food trays 

were always full. They included (please forgive me if I’ve missed anyone) Pr. Patti Baldwin, 

Pr. Helen Bible, PQ Patti Compton, PQ Beverly Eiden, Pr. Sylvia Evey, Pr. Rosemary Farris, 

Pr. Lynne Hermanson (also my part-time assistant), Pr. Dorothy Lewis, Pr. Gail Martin, and 

Pr. Claudette Scheller (aka “Mom” ♥). Many kudos also go to PQ Judy Smith and Pr. Royal 

Holly Austin who gave their special assistance by putting the word out to Nydia units when 

it appeared we may not have sufficient donations and also made sure that we had helpers. 

The hard work of all of these people ensured that we had a very successful North/West 

Daze Hospitality Room that was enjoyed and appreciated by many.  

 

Pr. Badoura 

 Did You Know…? 

   Did you know that last year (April 

2018-March 2019), Nydia Temple 

members donated 7,630 volunteer hours 

to the Portland Shriners Hospital? The 

break down is 3,895.75 hours in the 

hospital, plus 3,498.75 hours outside 

the hospital, plus 235.50 driver hours – 

totaling 7,630 hours. 
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SEWING COMMITTEE 

   It is our pleasure to announce the newest recipients of the “Pincushion Award” given by 

the Sewing Committee Chairman, Pr. Sherry Hevland. This award is given to honor those 

Ladies of the Household (and others) who have contributed substantially to the efforts of 

the Sewing Committee, as well as our donations to the Foundation and the hospital. 

   Receiving the award are the following ladies who contributed many beautiful items to 

the Silent Auction held at the “Roses and Raindrops” NW Daze event in August. Proceeds 

from the auction went to the grand total raised for our Foundation. 

 Patty Brooks 

 Shari Durgan 

 Loretta Frye 

 Marilyn Hill 

 Penny MacKinnon 

 Susan Millsap 

 Billie Wallace 

 Becky Wilson 

 Sherlyn Zacher 

Congratulations, ladies!! Your honor is 

well deserved and greatly appreciated. 

Unit Performances 
   Two of Nydia’s units performed at NW Daze.  Chorus lined up and reprised the 

“Birthday Celebration” song they sang at Supreme Session in Reno.  The Patrol performed 

their Lumber Jills Routine.  At the beginning of their performance Pr. Claudette drove a 

scooter around the floor with the Patrol’s Lumber Jills sign on it. Some how a chant 

started encouraging her on: “go Mom, go Mom”.  Judging by the gasps from the audience 

when the Patrol members started throwing their axes, there were some who had not seen 

this routine before.  The final performance of the evening was a rousing and entertaining 

performance by the Sapphira Drummers from Montana, who besides their awesome 

drumming, attempted to teach some Shriners how to drum. 
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Walk for Love 

   Sunday Sept 8 many of our Nile ladies braved the grey skies joining Shriners, Rainbow 

and Job’s Daughters, friends and family, and Shriner’s Kids to participate in the Walk and 

Roll for Love at Dunniway Park in Portland.  It was the second annual walk benefitting the 

Shriners Hospital.  Nydia’s team name was the “Wonder Women”.  It was an easy mile walk 

around the track with free food and drink and lots of fun things to do.  Fezzy Bear was 

there too.  Everyone said what a fun event it was!  (Source:  Face book posts.) 
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Three Sisters Nile Club 
From Sharon Cooke, Ambassador 

 On July 24th Three Sisters Nile Club held their annual picnic at Princess Sue 

Anderson’s home.  

 Princess Marlee, our President, welcomed the members and guests to our fun 

event. We were pleased to have our Queen, Kathy, several Past Queens, and several 

officers with us.  We also had the pleasure of having several husbands join us for the fun 

time.   

 Queen Kathy shared the activities scheduled for this summer and fall. 

 We had our donation jar available for projects at the Shriners Hospitals for 

Children - Portland.  Members brought items to fill an Italian themed basket to be sold at 

the Shrine Fun Run to be held in Bend in August.  

 The weather was perfect and the fellowship was awesome. 

MENTORING TO SHARE OUR GOOD WORKS 

 Sharing our passions is one of the greatest joys in life. Quilters love to share their 

beautiful creations and teach others the joy of making something lasting. Gardeners share 

their bounty and teach others to sow seeds to gain rewards. Volunteers share their talents 

and energy to the betterment of our society. Musicians share the peace and harmony of 

music. Each of us has something that we are passionate about and are willing to share 

with others so that they can be a part as well. 

 The same applies to our wonderful Daughters of the Nile. Each of us has a passion 

for a particular part of this order. Some of us sing, some dance, others sew or perform 

the ritualistic work, but all of us have a reason for joining the household. Most 

importantly, we all share a passion for those children in our Shriners hospitals and clinics. 

Not all of us are comfortable with sharing our passions, but it’s worth giving it a try. 

    The best way to encourage a candidate to send in that petition is to share with her 

the love for the order and satisfaction that each of us feels in our own membership. Our 

Mentor Program is designed to give everyone the opportunity to welcome a prospective 

member and share the joys of our mission. At the very least, a mentor can answer 

questions and dispel any misconceptions that a lady might have. We don’t ALL sew, after 

all. 

 If you might be interested in trying out being a mentor for a newly proposed lady, 

please let the Queen, Pr. Recorder, or Membership Chairman know. They would be thrilled 

to assist you and give you the information that will help you be successful in creating 

another Passionate Princess. 
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FUN FACTS FROM WAY BACK 

The Golden Anniversary 

celebration of Nydia Temple No. 

4, Daughters of the Nile, will 

attract high level officers from 

throughout the United States to a 

Saturday, October 25, ceremonial 

and banquet. 

Heading this group will be the 

supreme queen of the supreme 

temple, Mrs. William S. Fisher, 

Rochester, N.Y.   

Mrs. Louis F. Larsen, queen of 

Nydia Temple, will preside over 

the 1 p.m. ceremonial at the 

Masonic Temple with a large class 

of candidates from throughout 

Oregon to be initiated. 

A 7 p.m. banquet at the Hilton 

Hotel is being arranged by Mrs. 

Scott H. Waters, chairman, for 

approximately 900 persons.   

Among guests will be nine past 

supreme queens, three of them 

from Oregon, and four current 

supreme officers in addition to 

Mrs. Fisher.  Also included will 

be 14 reigning queens and more 

than 40 past queens from 

subordinate temples in the United 

States and Canada. 

Nydia Temple 50 year members will 

be given a special tribute along 

with new initiates.  

Mrs. Arthur Armstrong is in 

charge of banquet entertainment 

which will feature songs by the 

temple chorus and a dance review 

by Nydia Temple dancers as well 

as a performance by Bruce Kelly’s 

“Mello-macs.” 

Historical picture, gowns and 

dolls dressed in replicas of 

Queen’s installation attire will 

be among displays planned for the 

anniversary.  Mrs. Homer Parrish, 

past queen, is general chairman. 

Nydia Temple was presented its charter on April 24, 1919, becoming the fourth Temple of the 

newly formed Daughters of the Nile organization which began in 1913.  Back in those days, 

and for many years to follow, articles in the “women’s section” of the local newspapers printed 

sometimes large and sometimes small articles about Nydia Temple.   With the help of Noble 

John Smith, historian for Al Kader Shriners and a retired librarian, and PQ Paulette Schlee, 

Princess Recorder, we will be sharing these fun facts from way back.  Enjoy, Queen Kathy 

Walliker.  

Article from the Sunday Oregonian, October 20, 1969: 

Continued pg 13 
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Nydia Temple to Note Golden 

Anniversary 

A “once in 50 years” event is 

being planned by Nydia Temple No. 

4, Daughters of the Nile, in 

commemoration of its golden 

anniversary on Saturday, October 

25. 

A ceremony and banquet will also 

honor Mrs. Dorothy S. Fisher, 

Rochester, N.Y. Supreme Queen of 

the Supreme Temple. 

Visiting dignitaries from 17 

other temples in the United 

States and Canada will attend the 

festivities of Nydia Temple, the 

largest subordinate Temple with a 

membership of 4,211. 

The ceremonial is planned for 1 

p.m. in the Shrine Ballroom of 

the Masonic Temple, 1119 SW Park 

Ave., with the banquet set for 7 

p.m. at the Hilton Hotel. 

Mrs. Scott H. Waters, Princess 

Badoura, is chairman of 

arrangements for the banquet with 

plans made for 900 persons. 

Mrs. Leib L. Riggs, Past Queen, 

is chairman of the “Golden 

Memory” display of historical 

pictures, Past Queens’ 

installation gowns, dolls dressed 

in replicas of installation 

attire and other mementos 

covering the 50 year span of 

Temple (unreadable). 

Because of the scope of the 

anniversary event, Mrs. Louis F. 

Larsen, Nydia Queen, and Mrs. 

Louis Lang, Past Queen and 

project chairman, have suggested 

members give a voluntary 

contribution to Nydia’s 

philanthropic project in lieu of 

a fund raising event. 

Proceeds will be sent to the 

Supreme Convalescent Relief Fund 

to purchase prosthetic equipment 

for outpatients, crippled 

children of the Shriners 

Hospitals. 

Another similar article appears in the Oregonian, unknown date and author: 

 Coming Soon! 

Saturday, December 21, 2019   

 Nydia Temple’s Holiday Brunch. This 

is a festive and social event, open to all 

members and guests.  It will be at the 

Clackamas County Historical Museum in 

Oregon City, and the cost of your brunch 

ticket also includes entry into the museum.  

More specific information and tickets will 

be available out soon. 
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Chaplain’s Report 
 

Chaplain’s Report July and August 2019 as reported at the Sept 4th Stated Session: 

 Cards sent for better health, surgeries and encouragement: Pr. Phyllis Brewington,  

Pr. Teri Lynn Douglas, PQ Beverly Eiden, Pr. Dorothea “Crackers” Graham, Pr. Connie Harris, 

Pr. Lynn Johnson, Pr. Kay Nelson, Pr. Alison Priest, Pr. Maureen Richardson, Pr. Teri 

Rollman, Pr. Shirley Stanfill, Pr. Helen Swails, Pr. Charlene Tucker, Pr. Pamela Woolcock, and 

Pr. Kay Wright. 

 Cards sent in sympathy: PQ JoAnne Anderson, loss of husband; Pr. Holly Austin, loss 

of cousin; Pr. Elaine Carey, loss of father; Pr. Sandee Daggett, loss of husband; and 

Potentate Todd Weedman, loss of mother. 

 Loss of Nile Member:  Pr. Ruth Ann Ludwig, July 7th; Pr. Mildred Parker, December 

11, 2016; Pr. Janice Reeder, July 23rd; Pr. Maxine Royce, August 7th; and Pr. Donna 

Shepherd, March 28th. 

 Please contact Pr. Chaplain Sherry Hevland or Princess Recorder PQ Jennifer Moyer  

for those needing a card or call. 

  

 Supreme Princess Royal’s Raffle 

 Nile Smiles 

 

 

Item #1:  17.81 total karat weight blue topaz and white sapphire ear-

rings.  These are designed by Orianne (Phil Collins’ ex-wife) and are a 

conversation piece.  Each blue topaz is 7.5 karats, surrounded by white 

sapphires.  Valued at over $2,000!  Tickets are only $5 each. 

 

Item #2:  A suite at Supreme in St. Paul, Minnesota!  Up to six nights 

at the luxurious St. Paul Hotel.  Potential value of $2,100.  Tickets are 

only $10 each.   

 

All proceeds benefit 2020 Supreme Session Fund.  Drawing to be held 

January 1, 2020.  Contact Holly Austin for more information.  
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From Pr. Tirzah 
 Being a member of Nydia Temple, our country's largest, is 

like being part of a big, wonderful family.  This summer I travelled 

back to Wisconsin for a week with the family I grew up with.  My 

brother, Edward James (Rusty) Mitchell, will be President of the 

Midwest Shrine Association in 2021.  While I was there, Green Bay 

was honored with a 3-day visit by Imperial Potentate, Jeff Sowder 

and his Lady Cheryl.  Rusty was to be their escort, and he asked 

me to come with them.  They are both such a delight.  Cheryl and 

I attended a luncheon for Daughters of the Nile, and all of us 

enjoyed sharing a Sky Box at the Green Bay Shrine football 

game.  The Packers won! 

 You will all have an opportunity to 

personally meet Imperial Potentate Jeff 

and Lady Cheryl when they visit us, 

October 19th, at our Woodstock 

event!  You don't want to miss it. 

 

Nile Love, Princess Tirzah Gail Martin 

Coastal Nile Club. 

Queen Kathy’s first OV was to the Coastal Nile Club on 

Aug 27. 
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Nite Lites Nile Club 
 August 12th Nite Lites held its annual picnic. It was great to share good food 

and friendship. An obligation only meeting was held for Tina Burns, who is Past 

Queen Paulette Schlee’s daughter. Welcome Tina! We had fun assembling the 

September craft packets for the hospital. These packets held supplies to make a 

chicken from a paper plate. Thank you to everyone who came to the picnic. 

 

 Did You Know…? 
 

  Did you know that you can listen 

to interviews from physicians, clinicians, 

patients, and their families on all the 

ways the Portland Shriners Hospital has 

been helping kids since 1924? Check out 

the podcast series known as “Healing 

Heroes PDX” by going to 

www.shrinershospitalsforchildren.org/

portland/podcasts. 
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The next Nydian deadline is  

Monday November 11, 2019 

 

Please submit articles and photos to  

Pr. Pam Davis  

Nile-Nydian@hotmail.com  

Please use “Nydian” in the subject line.  

 Home Phone:  503-534-6920 

 

Word documents are preferred over 

PDF’s. 

Transportation Chairman, Past Queen Sharon L. Kelley has 
disconnected her land line.  For transportation concerns please 

use her cell phone number:  503-250-2161  

The Membership Tea to be held 
on October 20, 2019 is cancelled 

SEWING REQUEST 

   The creative ladies of the Sewing Committee have come up with a plan to use those 

outdated and un-worn Shrine parade shirts that are taking up space in many closets out 

there. We would like to cut the Shrine emblems and other embroidered designs from the 

shirts and incorporate them into some of the quilts that we make for the children in the 

hospital. If you might be willing to clean out your closet and donate some of your old 

shirts, contact any of the sewing ladies. 

 

Queen Kathy 

received a Crown 

Stepping Stone from 

the Woodburn Nile 

Club. 

Odds & Ends 

Found on Daughters of the Nile Face book 

posted on 9/4: 

  “It is with great sadness that Immanuel 

temple #91 is no more. The temple voted 

to turn in their charter due to lack of 

membership and participation. ….” 

 



18 

 Directory Information Changes 

  ADDRESS CHANGES 

Margaret Bentley, PQ    Lorraine Campbell 

      the last 4 of her zip  

      should be 3387 

 

 NEW MEMBERS 

Tina Burns   

 

 DECEASED 

  Mildred Parker            12/11/2016 

  Donna Shepherd        3/28/2019 

  Ruth Ann Ludwig   7/7/2019 

  

 

Janice Reeder   7/23/2019 

Maxine Royce                 8/7/2019 

Donna Jean McManamon      9/4/2019 

 Did You Know…? 

 In addition to items requested by the Birthday Party Committee and the Sewing 

Committee, the Portland Shriners Hospital appreciates the donations of the following: 

Travel size toiletries, coffee cups, beanie babies, stickers, and small Lego sets. These 

items are used around the hospital for various purposes; be sure that Pr. Sherry Hevland 

knows about it, because she prepares our annual report to Supreme Temple. Every little 

item counts towards our totals – not only for Nydia Temple, but for the entire Daughters 

of the Nile contributions. 

 

Hospital News 
Introducing the 2019-2020 National Patient Ambassadors 

Madelyn was born 10 weeks early. Doctors told her parents that she was beautiful, healthy, tiny 

– and was born without her left arm.  She became involved in competitive swimming, first on a 

team for children with disabilities then on her high school swim team. She is now 19  

Cristian, who is now 18, was born with spina bifida and hydrocephalus. He became a Shriner’s 

Child in 2012, and was 13 when he had the surgery that “changed his life and gave him hope.”  

He dedicated his Eagle Scout project to the cause, raising funds to present more than 200 Build

-A-Bear toys to the Pasadena medical center.  

To see their pictures, watch their video, and read the rest of their stories go to the Portland 

hospital website under news and events.  https://www.shrinershospitalsforchildren.org/

portland/news-and-events/introducing-the-shriners-hospitals-for-children-20-850 
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“All the text enclosed within this book/newsletter belongs to a Daughters of the Nile member and she has 

received this book/newsletter in good faith and understands no information may be made available to non-

members of the Order, with the exception of a caregiver.” 

Calendar 
ALL SESSIONS happen on the 1st Wednesday of each month except June, July, & August.   

 

Events Coming Soon: 

October 

Oct 2 Stated Session 

Oct 8 Supreme Queen OV, Ceremonial and Banquet (See pg 3) 

Oct 9 Hospital visit with Supreme Queen & Birthday Party 

Oct 19    Food Caravan/ Hippie Night Dinner fund raising event (see ad pg 4) 

Oct 20 New, and Not So New, Princess Tea, CANCELLED 

 

November  

Nov 4 Stated Session 

Nov 11 Nydian Deadline 

 

Future Dates to Remember: 

Dec 21 Christmas Brunch, at the Clackamas County Historical Museum (see pg 13) 

Jan 1, 2020 Supreme Pr. Royal Nile Smiles Raffle Drawing, (see pg 14) 

Jan 11, 2020 Winter Ceremonial and Queen’s Appreciation Tea, Al Kader Shrine Center 

Remember, you need to show a current dues card to attend sessions. Please check to see if 

you have a green dues card and if not, contact the Pr. Recorder for assistance.  

Queen Kathy Walliker     

Jr. Past Queen Reba Hardin    

Pr. Royal Holly Austin     

Pr. Tirzah Gail Martin     

Pr. Badoura Nancy Coddington    

Pr. Recorder PQ Jennifer Moyer    

Pr. Banker Donna Gray      

Pr. Chaplain Sherry Hevland    

2019 - 2020  Officers’   Contacts 



20 

 

Address label here 

Nydia Temple No. 4 
Daughters of the Nile 
 
PQ Jennifer Moyer, Princess Recorder 

1431 NW 19th St 

Gresham, OR  97030-3647 

Return Service Requested 

Non-Profit 

Organization 

U.S. Postage 

PAID 

Wilsonville, Oregon 

Permit No. 29 

Mission Statement 

Nydia Temple No. 4 is a subordinate temple of the international, fraternal organization known as 

Daughters of the Nile.   

We are a social and charitable group comprised of units and clubs.   

We provide opportunities for our members to support and promote Shriners Hospitals for Children.   

We contribute volunteer hours and in-kind donations to the hospitals, to provide a nurturing 

environment for the children they treat.   

Monetary donations through the Daughters of the Nile Foundation provide financial benefits to the 

hospitals, allowing decisions to be made in the best interest of each child. 
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Some of the  

NW Daze Extra Pictures 
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Queen Kathy was well protected during all the fighting 

A Few More NW Daze 
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Walk for Love extra pictures.  Sure 

looks like they had fun! 


